
Good morning, students! 

Today, I want to talk to you about something very important: safety 

protocols. These are the rules that help keep us all safe and secure 

while we are here at school.  

First, let's talk about emergencies. In case of a fire drill or real 

fire, remember to stay calm, quickly line up, and follow your teacher to 

the designated exit. Always pay attention and listen carefully to your 

teacher's instructions. 

Second, make sure to be careful when moving between classes. Walk, don't 

run, in the hallways to avoid accidents. Also, keep an eye out for wet 

floors or any hazards and report them to a teacher immediately. 

Next, when using the internet or our school computers, follow our digital 

safety rules. Never share personal information, such as your address or 

phone number, online. If you come across anything suspicious or 

uncomfortable online, tell an adult right away. 

Finally, remember to always treat each other with respect and kindness. 

If you see someone being bullied, or if you feel bullied, please talk to 

a teacher or a trusted adult immediately. We are here to help, and 

together, we can keep our school a safe place for everyone. 

Thank you for your attention, and let's all do our part to follow these 

safety protocols every day! 


